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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 2:54 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Utilities, Inc. Rate Increase

Good Afternoon, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20160101-WS.  Thank you. 
 
From: Ron P [mailto:nolzman1@reagan.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 1:35 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office of 
Commissioner Polmann 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Rate Increase 
 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
It is my understanding that you are close to approving a ridiculous price rate increase for Utilities, Inc. I doubt 
seriously that you believe any of the Seminole county residents received this type increase to their personal 
wages, therefore I request that you deny the outrageous request by Utilities, Inc.  I recently moved from my 
home in Orange county into my current home in Seminole county. My water bill in Orange county averaged 
$25 per month. I recognized quickly that the water bill from Utilities, Inc., was double the Orange county bill 
(average is over $50 currently).  It is unconscionable to think that the bill would possibly be over $100 per 
month. If the rate is approved then you can expect major coverage by the media…………and you can expect 
lots of brown grass in once beautiful Seminole county!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ron Pruitt 
nolzman1@reagan.com 
 
 
 
 




